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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT 

 
  
2001/2002 
Branch Executive 

Chair: 
Trent Cherry, P.Eng. 

Past Chair: 
Barry Ranger, P.Eng. 

Vice Chair: 
Jim Sweeney, P.Eng. 

Treasurer: 
Sloane Dieken, P.Eng. 

Prof Dev Coord: 
Kevin Thomas, P.Eng. 

Technical Coord: 
Vacant 

Members at Large:  
Kathryn Cramer, E.I.T. 
Krista Green, E.I.T. 
Chris Ketchum, E.I.T. 
Sheldon Stark, E.I.T. 
D'Arcy Wooldridge, E.I.T. 
Tim Benko, P.Eng. 

  

Since the last APEGGA Council Meeting, the following activities 
have taken place in the Vermilion River Branch: 
 
Executive Meetings: 
Branch executive meetings were held in Lloydminster on July 12, 
2001 and September 13, 2001. Items discussed included: update 
of 2000/2001 Business Plan, summary of annual golf tournament 
and upcoming events.  

Student Outreach: 
Student award presented at Kitscoty High School August 30, 
2001. 
 
Events Held: 
The Vermilion River Branch annual golf tournament was held at 
the Mannville Golf Course with a terrific turn out. The local 
ASET/SASST chapter was involved to a great extent. 
 
Future: 
The next executive meeting has been set for Oct 22nd in 
Lloydminster. A branch planning session has been set for 
September 26th in Lloydminster. 
 
A tour of the Windsor Salt plant near Lindbergh, AB has been 
planned for October 3rd, 2001. 
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